
  

           

 
     

      

      

VACANCY BULLETIN 
 

The Pine Hill Board of  Education announces the following vacancy: 
 

Anticipated School Nurse – High School 
 

Applicants must possess a NJ School Nurse Certification and NJ Board of  Nursing 
Certification 

 
Applicants should forward as soon as possible a letter of  interest,  

resume, and copy of  NJ certification to: 
 

 applicant@pinehillschools.org 
Attn: Adam Lee, Principal 

Overbrook High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted: August 21, 2017 
Deadline: Until Filled 
 

1003 Turnerville Road 

Pine Hill, NJ  08021 

Phone:  (856)  783-6900, 1115 

FAX  (856) 783-2955 

www.pinehill.k12.nj.us 

mailto:applicant@pinehillschools.org

